
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/28/2016 7:35:14 PM

Subject: Re: RCRC

No from me. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Nov 28, 2016, at 7:12 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Is there concern about his address on there? 
 
> 
 
>> On Nov 28, 2016, at 6:34 PM, Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> Can y'all share with media please. 
 
>> 
 
>> Sent from my iPhone
 
>> 
 
>>> On Nov 28, 2016, at 6:34 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>>> 
 
>>> Another RCRC Board member resigned. See attached. 
 
>>> 
 
>>> Richele K Taylor
 
>>> Chief Legal Counsel
 
>>> Office of the Governor
 
>>> South Carolina
 
>>> Direct 803-734-8465
 
>>> 
 
>>> Sent from my iPhone
 
>>> 
 
>>> Begin forwarded message:
 
>>> 
 
>>>>> Resolution:200x200 DPI
 
>>>>> ----------------------------------------
 
>>> <DOC112816-11282016133535.pdf>
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